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Chapter 36 of NAWCC met June 12th in the Johnson County Water District

Building. The meeting was called to order by President Bill Dugan. Twenty-one

members and four guests were in attendance. Steve Stoecker, Eugene Thorne, and

John Manley joined the Cha ter.~~~~~----------------------------
A progress report on the restoration of the Tower Clock in Ottawa, Kansas

was given by Wayne Herrmann.

Plans for the June 17 and 18 Heart of America Regional were discussed and

finalized.

The meeting adjourned for a slide presentation on "Tower Clocks of America"

by Dr. Joseph Baier.

The Heart of America Regional was held June 17 and 18 in the Park Place Hotel

in Kansas City, Mo. It was very well attended. Jerry Faier, Roy Ehrhardt, and
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Dick Michael, presented very interesting demonstrations on clock repair, watch

collecting, and white metal repair. Guest speaker John Martin, from Chapter

51 gave an excellent presentation on watch jeweling after a well attended

breakfast. Bernie Edwards represented the National Association with some

amusing comments. Ornamental clocks made up the facinating display. Chapters

36 and 51 wish to thank all NAWCC members who participated in the Heart of

America Regional.


